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Constitution Day marked by Benedictine College 
(KAIR)--Tuesday is Constitution Day, as September 17 is set aside each year to
commemorate the formation and signing of the United States Constitution on
September 17, 1787.

Timed with that date is the announcement of the Center for Constitutional
Liberty at Atchison’s Benedictine College.

Funded through what the college calls “a generous contribution from an
anonymous donor,” the center’s director has been named. He’s attorney Arman
Partamian, who has worked as a legislative aide in the U.S. Senate and for the
CIA. He also previously taught for several years as an adjunct at Benedictine
College, both the Department of Philosophy and the Department of Sociology and
Criminology. His areas of emphasis include constitutional law, philosophy of
law/jurisprudence, political philosophy, and national security/intelligence, and I
had a chance to talk with him on this Constitution Day.

MSC Radio News Director Brian Hagen talked to both Benedictine College
President Steve Minnis and Partamian about the establishment of the center.
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